

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, 510 5DP Telephone: 0114 2669500 Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk



Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk

Wednesday 8th March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to announce that the school has organised a sponsored walk in order to raise funds for the Y6 residential to Edale. This will be in addition to our annual fundraising events such as Bags2school and the apprentice sale (to be held in the summer term) due to the rising costs of travel expenses.

Over a number of weeks, the children will be completing laps of the school grounds to equate to the distance of walking to Edale (approximately 15 miles). To raise funds, they will be asking for sponsorship from their family, friends and the school community.

The Year 6 staff team will also be completing a sponsored walk to begin the fundraising event. They will be setting off from Lydgate Junior School on Sunday 23rd April and walking all the way to Edale. They will also be asking for sponsorship.

You are able to donate here through our GoFundMe page:

Go Fund Me Sponsor Page

Any funds raised over the amount needed to cover travel costs will be used towards the Year 6 pupils' end of year celebrations.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours faithfully, Mrs Hopkins, Y6 Staff & Children of Y6







